From: <u>IdaRose Sylvester</u>
To: <u>City Council</u>

Subject: Please fund Mountain View Solidarity Fund **Date:** Monday, June 13, 2022 11:49:19 PM

CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL - Ensure you trust this email before clicking on any links or attachments.

Dear Mayor Ramirez and City Councilmembers,

I am writing to express support for Mountain View Solidarity Fund. It's an inspiration to see the grassroots, community informed work they have done supporting our neighbors during the Covid crisis, a crisis highlighting systemic issues facing many of our most vulnerable residents.

I hope that you will support, at a minimum, city staff's recommendation of allocating an additional \$500,000 to Mountain View Solidarity Fund, and that you go consider increasing the allocation to \$800,000 to support the need in the community that they have identified.

Thank you, IdaRose Sylvester